| Print Form |

Request for Community Services Funding

Because funds are limited, organizations may only submit one application to the City per fiscal year.

Properly completed request forms will be submitted to the City Council for consideration. Forms received ten days
prior to the regularly scheduled Council meeting will presented for consideration. The City Council shall use its sole
discretion in determining whether to fund a request. Any approved request must serve a public purpose.

Name of Organization or Person requesting funding Youth Leadership Institute

1. Provide contact information of responsible persons submitting the request form.

Name: EMily Rivas Phone number: 2096130718 Email: Ervas@yli.org

2. Describe the proposed use of the requested funds
The use of these funds would go d|rectly back to two Kerman Youth who have applles for the Hispana Youth

asprovide———

part|C|pants college readiness, and advocacy opportunltles The two youth that applled aIready participate

in Kerman FNL and Kerman Youth Commission Programs .
3. Amount requested and other sources of revenue and funds to be used for the activity, program, or special
event.
2,000. The funds would be split evenly between both Kerman youth participating in the program. This will go directly to them in
the form of hospitality during out of town conferences which include a trip to Los Angeles and Sacramento. The funds would
ensure that both participating youth are able to get the most out of the program without monetary concerns.

4. Will the applicant charge fees for admission to or participation in an activity, program or special event?
|:| Yes @No If “Yes”, how much will the charge be?

5. Will the activities, programs or special events supported by the City Community Services Account be open to

the public? @ Yes |:| No

6. Will activities, programs, or special events benefit City residents? @Yes |:| No
Youth that participate in the program formulate plans on how to better their own communities, build
Explain how: _partnerships with local and state officials, and continuously build partnerships across the state.
Youth that have participated in this program have reported a 90% graduation rate from a four year
university

7. Therequirement that documents evidence the existence of the applicant as a legal entity in good standing must
be attached to the request form or that an individual who requests funds must have a letter of sponsorship from a
legal nonprofit entity or educational institution such as a School Principal or Teacher.

8. Applicant understand the funds shall be used for the designated purpose and that in the event the related
activity, program, or event does not take place, the applicant shall return the funds to the City.

9. Applicant understands the City shall have the right to seek an accounting of the funds.
Signature g/y\/\f@A_/__ Title Program Manager Date 1/17/22
Return signed and completed forms to:

Marci Reyes, City Clerk
850 S. Madera Ave.
Kerman, CA 93630

Incomplete Request Forms will not be processed


Emily Rivas


Emily Rivas
Youth that participate in the program formulate plans on how to better their own communities, build partnerships with local and state officials, and continuously build partnerships across the state. Youth that have participated in this program have reported a 90% graduation rate from a four year university 

Program Coordiantor
in Kerman FNL and  Kerman Youth Commission Programs . 


YOUTH LEADERSHIP INSTITUTE
Use Your Voice

December 9th, 2022

Kerman City Hall
850 S. Madera Avenue
Kerman, CA 93630

Hello Kerman City Council members,

Youth Leadership Institute is excited to announce the launch of our 2023 Hispana Youth
Leadership Program (HYLP) cohort. The goal of HYLP is to educate high school students to
become leaders and encourage them to go to college. Our hope is to empower young Latinas to
receive a higher education, advocate for their communities, and grow their civic engagement.

HYLP is a 6 month program that will meet in person and virtually monthly across the state of
California between Los Angeles and Sacramento. The program is scheduled to begin February
2023 and conclude in June 2023. Participants will conduct original research on Latina
adolescents and Mental Health, meet with statewide decision makers, and be exposed to college
going experiences. Junior, female identifying High School students within Fresno County are
welcomed and encouraged to register for the program. Our organization is asking for your
support to help make this leadership youth program a success. We are hoping to receive support
through local contributions to cover the cost of program supplies, meals and transportation for
the youth participants. A tax-deductible donation can be made to Youth Leadership Institute,
with the memo line indicating: Donation for HYLP. Donations received will also be thanked in
all media and promotional materials.

We thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to any support you can provide.
If you require additional information, please contact Emily Rivas at 209-613-0718 and I will be
happy to answer any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Emily Rivas
Central Valley Program Manager

The Youth Leadership Institute is a California nonprofit, public benefit corporation and is tax-exempt under federal and
California laws (Federal Tax ID 68-0184712). Contributions to the Youth Leadership Institute are tax deductible as allowed by

aw yli.org



Internal Revenue Service - . Department of the Treasury

District 300 N. Los Angeles St.'MS 7043
Director , : Los Angeles, CA 90012

Person to Contact: L. Barragan

TdemmneNumben 213-894-2336
Youth Leadership Institute
1115 Third Street ' :
San Rafael, CA 94901 Refer Replyto: EO(07)97

Date: July 10, 1997

EIN:68-0184712

Dear Taxpayer:

This letter is in response to your request for a copy of
the determination letter for the above named organization.

Our records indicate that this organization was recognized
to be exempt from Federal Income Tax in March 1989 as described
in Internal Revenue Code Section 501 (c) (3). It is further
classified as an organization that is not a private foundation
as defined in Section 509(a) of the Code, because it is an
organization described in Section 170 (b) (1) (A) (vi) .

The exempt status for the determination letter issued in
March 1989 continues to be effect.

If you need further assistance, please contact our office
at the above address or telephone number.

Sincerely,

\\§2V?)CLAJLA{»~_1
L. Barragan
Disclosure Assistant




